
    

                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Breakfast Times 
Due to the school day now starting at 8.45am, we have had to change our breakfast times. 

Breakfast at Crafty Crofters will now be served between 7.30am – 8.20am at the latest (instead 

of 8.30am.) This is because we must clear the hall away ready for the start of the school day. 

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of staff. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

We would like to welcome all our children and Parent/Carers back to Crafty Crofters. We 

hope that you have all had a lovely Summer. We also have lots of new children joining us 

this term, and we hope that you all have lots of fun and make lots of new friends. 

If there is ever anything at all that you need to speak to us about, please do not hesitate 

to ask. 
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Contact Information. 
If you need to inform us of anything e.g. Cancelling sessions, requesting extra sessions or just a 

general question, you can call the school office on: 01543 490261  - email: 

office@croft.staffs.sch.uk  or you can email Christine Fryer (The Crafty Crofters Club Leader) 

direct on staff34@croft.staffs.sch.uk    

(We will be happy to help) 

 

Car Park (Health & Safety) 
Please can we remind parents/carers to take extra care in the carpark when bringing and collecting your 

children to and from Crafty Crofters Club. Please be mindful that it is a very busy car park, as teaching 

staff will be arriving and leaving work during the Club times. This is to help to prevent any accidents 

occurring. If you have any questions please ask. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

   

 
 

 

Home & Away Topic. 
Just a reminder about our Home & Away topic. Any of you that would like to participate in this activity and 

bring some photos in to share with us some fun times that you have had over the 6 weeks, whether it’s a day 

in the garden, playing with friends, a day trip, a sleep over, a holiday in England or abroad etc, etc. that 

would be appreciated. We will display them on our Home & Away display boards and talk/share all our fun 

exciting times. We feel this is a good way to help settle the children back into the Club, especially our new 

starters, by talking and sharing fun exciting times. 

 
 

Collection of Children from the Club. 
If anyone other than a pre-notified named person is collecting your child from Crafty Crofters Club, would you 

please either inform a Crafty Crofters staff member or the school office, either in person, telephone or via 

email, stating the full name of the person and the relationship to the child (see below for contact information.) 

We also ask that you provide them with your personal password that you provided us with on your registration 

information form. This is for your child’s safety, to ensure that they are being collected by the correct person. 

Thank you for your co operation. 
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